
I have been attempting for the last 3 days to submit a response using your official format,but 
your system is not allowing me. I assume that other people may be experiencing this 
difficulty.     Basically I wish to state that the inclusion of OSW004 flies in the face of the 
Council's Core strategy with regard to the historic environment,would have negligible benefits to 
anyone except the developer.This is a monument of international importance which Shropshire 
shoul dbe striving to protect and enhance not destroy.Any building in this area detracts from the 
monument and its vital surroundings and destroys any hope of maintaining a green heritage 
corridor into Oswestry .The only way to resolve this issue is to remove OSW004 from SAMDev 
and logically focus on SUE if we actually need the housing numbers targeted  Mike Edwards, 

                                                                                                                                       
 




